[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Year 1,

We miss you all greatly and have been thinking about you everyday! It has been a very different time for all of us and we hope you are adjusting well. It seems so strange not to see you every morning and listen to all the things you have been up to and want to tell us, from the stories you have been reading, to the dreams you have had. We cannot wait until these days return and we can hear you laughing down the corridor again.

We hope you have been enjoying your home learning tasks and sharing all the exciting things we get up to at school! We can see that lots of you are enjoying Numbots, keep going and see what level you can get up to before coming back. We have all been enjoying the time to read new books and hope you have found some interesting stories to share. Remember, if you have finished your reading book, you can go online and use the Oxford Owl website to read other books that are in your colour band.

Has anybody learnt a new skill or done anything completely different this week? Take photos or draw a picture of it. If you email the photos into school we would love to see them. [image: ]
Miss Davis: I have been loving the sunshine, getting out in the garden and planting lots of new plants. Fingers crossed the sweetpeas start to grow soon! I have also been in school with some of the children. Getting to know children from different year groups and classes was lovely. We enjoyed some Joe Wicks P.E. in the morning, went on a plant hunt in the afternoon, followed by designing our own gardens. I have been busy planning lots of lovely lessons for us all to enjoy when we get back into the classroom. I can’t wait! I have also been spending a lot of time with my dogs, Daisy and Lola, going for our daily walk and getting some much needed fresh air.

Mr Fountain: I have been using this time to read and practise my drawing skills. My cat, Dora, has certainly been enjoying the extra fuss at home. I hope you all have tried the Joe Wicks PE sessions at 9am, I have been doing them everyday. My favourite ones are the kangaroo jumps and the spiderman lunges. I have tried to enjoy the sunshine by going on walks in my local area.  I have also been busy planning all your home learning activities for after Easter, which I hope you have lots of fun completing. 


Mrs Lambert: I have been going on lovely walks in the sunshine with my dog Jax. She loves all the extra company she is having at the moment. My 2 cats are enjoying the extra company too! I have been baking cakes with my children and planting new plants in my garden. I have also been planning some exciting lessons for you! I have started to read a book I wanted to start reading ages ago and I am really enjoying it!



Remember to keep talking and asking questions; your grown ups at home will help you where they can, just as we would.
Keep safe, keep healthy and look after each other.
[bookmark: _gjdgxs]We can’t wait to see you again.
Love from 
Miss Davis, Mr Fountain and Mrs Lambert
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